
From: Faith [mailto:Faithnorsefarm@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 4:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Public Comment 
 
Re:  Docket No. 2015-06  
 
I am a native of Deerfield and my husband and I chose to return here in 1984 to raise our 
family.  In 1999 we purchased our current home - a house at the end of a dirt road with 18 
acres.  We invested in this property due to its serene location, beauty, fields and the fact that it is 
located in Deerfield.  We have a direct view from our living room and front porch, of the power 
lines and the right of way that runs to and through the center of Deerfield.  
 
We do not want Northern Pass to access this corridor in any way.  Towers, which in our case 
would be about 50% taller than our current poles, would be a visual blight to my property and to 
the town of Deerfield.  We are positive that these towers would greatly decrease the value of our 
property and detract from the town's rural nature.  We are also very concerned that one tower 
would be in our wetlands.  We do not want the wildlife to be disturbed by the construction of 
either towers or buried lines. 
 
Faith Winslow Barry & Kevin Barry 
27 Lang Road 
Deerfield, NH  03037 
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